154

## Sandip Mahajan (Planning Policy)

From:

Sent: To: 24 January 2014 17:00

PlanningPolicy

Subject:

(SANDIP HAS PRINTED FOR THE CONSULTATION RESPONSE BOX) Planning Policy

Representation; 2011 - 2026

24th January 2014

Dear Sir

We write to register our concern of the proposed development at Lower Bryanston Farm. We are tenants of the Crown Estate at Experience of the Proposed development at Lower Bryanston Farm.

Obviously this development would have a devastating effect on our business, both in relation to our DIY Livery Yard and Farmhouse Bed & Breakfast.

Yours faithfully